
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter HT2 

Welcome back to Nursery!  
We hope you have all had relaxing week and enjoyed the dry weather.  Please encourage 
children to share their news with staff and tell us what they got up to in Half Term. 

 

Bookbags 

Bookbags need returning every 
WEDNESDAY, they will only be 

changed on this day. The 
children will have the 

opportunity to take home a 
library book each week in their 

bags. 

These will be going home after 
half term.   

 

Superheroes  

Remind children of our 
Whingate Superheroes (below).  
They all stand for different 

things and we aim to teach the 
children these skills and talk 

about them. We have 
‘Resourceful Ray’, Reflective 

Rita’, Resilient Reggie’, 
Responsible Robyn’, and our 

sidekick dog ‘Claude’. 

 

Homework  
A homework grid will be going 

home on the first week back. You 
can then tick them off like Bingo 

as you complete each activity! 

  

 

 

Class Dojo 

If you are still not in class Dojo 
please speak to Nursery staff or 
the main office to help set you 
up.  This is our main form of 

communication with you.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Each Friday we have a 
celebration assembly, where one 
child will be picked to receive a 

certificate. If your child is 
picked, you will be invited to the 
assembly to watch them receive 

their certificate.  

 

         Please remember to send 
in: 

• Spare clothes - Please 
bring a set of labelled 
spare clothes for your 
child each day to put on 
their peg.  

• A water bottle. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 HT2 Topic    
 

This half term our topic is ‘Sights and Sounds of Winter’.  
The children will learn all about the seasons and to look for changes.  We will be learning about 
Bonfire Night, Diwali and Christmas.  We will learn about Artic animals and how animals survive 

in Winter environments.   

 
 

Outdoor Provision 

Children have access to 
outdoor provision every 
day.  Please make sure 

they are dressed 
appropriately. A warm 

coat with their name in.  
Practise putting hats, 
coats and gloves on.  
Footwear needs to be 
appropriate for the 

weather. 

Polite reminder 

When you bring your 
child into Nursery please 
remember to encourage 

children to treat the toys 
with respect as some have 

been broken before we 
have opened our doors. 

Labelling 

Please label all your 
child’s belongings- water 

bottles, jumpers, and 
lunch boxes. 

  

 

 
 


